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The Nyali School staff engaged in a friendly football match against the
enthusiastic parents and alumni on Friday 16th February 2024. 
Despite the valiant efforts of the school staff, the parents emerged victorious
with a commendable 3-0 score.  Congratulations to the triumphant parents,
and kudos to both teams for a memorable match filled with laughter,
teamwork, and friendly competition!
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As we approach the halfway mark of the term, ongoing assessments are in full
swing at Nyali School. These evaluations play a crucial role in gauging students'
progress and ensuring a focused and productive second half of the term. Wishing
all our students the best as they showcase their learning achievements. Keep up
the great work! 📚✏️ 
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In a triumph of skill and teamwork, Nyali
School emerged victorious at the Mseto
Inter-school Swimming Gala hosted at
Oshwal Academy on 17.2.2024. Guided by
the expert coaching trio of Lorrain, Lewa,
and Joram, our swimmers showcased
exceptional talent, securing a well-
deserved win. Congratulations to the
Nyali School swimming team for their
outstanding performance! 🏊‍♀️🏆
#SwimmingChampions#TeamWorkWins
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Our swimmers holding their award for excellent swimming.

Mr. Khalid, a parent poses with our top swimmers.



The grade 3 learners had a fun and educational day last Thursday, February 15th!
Visiting a farm provided them with a hands-on experience to learn about animals,
agriculture, and the environment. Afterward, going for lunch and swimming at
Kilua Resort added an element of enjoyment and relaxation to their day. Such field
trips contribute to a holistic learning experience, allowing students to apply what
they've learned in the classroom to real-life situations and fostering social
interactions among them.
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It is with deep sorrow and heavy hearts that the Board of Management of Mombasa Parents
Club pays tribute to the late Nick Okumu. Nick was not only a loving husband to Ann Okumu, a
dedicated board member, but also a cherished father to Sherryl, Shanniez, former pupils of
The Nyali School and Shemaiah, currently in Grade Four.
Nick's presence and contributions within our school community were invaluable. His
unwavering support for education, commitment to family, and friendly demeanor left a
lasting impact on everyone fortunate enough to know him. The loss of Nick is deeply felt by
all members of our school community, and we extend our heartfelt condolences to Ann,
Sherryl, Shanniez, Shemaiah, and the entire Okumu family during this difficult time.
In memory of Nick Okumu, may we cherish the moments we shared with him, celebrate the
positive influence he had on our community, and offer our support to his grieving family. Our
thoughts and prayers are with the Okumu family as they navigate through this challenging
period of loss and mourning. 
May Nick's soul rest in eternal peace.
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